DILLSBURG BOROUGH SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING **June 8, 2021 – MINUTES** 6:30 PM

The Dillsburg Borough Special Council meeting was held at the Dillsburg Borough Office on the above-mentioned date. Council Members attending were President Holly Kelley, Vice President Matt Fawber, Isaac Tucker and Chris Del Vecchio. Council Members Mike Gaffney and Dave Baldwin joined the meeting via phone. Also, present were Mayor John Richardson, Borough Manager Karen Deibler and Borough Secretary Debbi Beitzel.

The following applicants were present: Phil Thuma, Carla Snyder, and Charles Deeble.

The meeting was called to order by President Kelley at 6:37 PM.

President Kelley indicated Council had received three notifications of interest for the position of Borough Council Member. Each one will be interviewed, and Council may appoint one as a Dillsburg Borough Council Member during the regularly scheduled June Council meeting which will begin at 7:00 pm or directly following the interviews.

Each applicant was interviewed by the Borough Council. Each applicant was asked to introduce themselves, asked why they thought they would be an asset to Borough Council, what their vision was for Dillsburg Borough in the future, would there be anything that could keep them from fulfilling their commitment as Council Member and several other questions.

Since there was no further business, Council Member Tucker moved to adjourn the special meeting. Motion was seconded by Council Member Del Vecchio. - Motion carried. The special meeting was adjourned at 7:08 pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Debbi L. Beitzel

Debbi Beitzel

Borough Secretary

cc:

Borough Council Members Mayor Richardson Tim Knoebel Salzman Hughes, PC